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Hi Kevin,

Thanks again for arranging the meeting last week, it was a productive discussion. There was a
couple of key follow up items I have listed below. Can you please forward on to the respective
teams for action.

DISC to provide the latest work-in-progress (WIP) rail alignment profiles, presented a
the meeting for co-ordination purposes.
DISC to provide details/confirmation of the allowances and assumptions behind rail
alignment profiles for understanding/co-ordination.
DISC to provide overview of how the F5 interface will be addressed, relative to
ROW/TCE.  

We are hoping that the information above can be issued as early as possible next week - with a
target of having a follow-up discussion within the week of Monday the 6th of April.

We can discuss further at our weekly meeting on Wednesday.

Kind regards

Paul
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